Tampa Lighthouse for the Blind

NEWS  RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



Contact:  Sheryl Brown
July 31, 2010







      Office:  (813) 251-2407 ext. 31









      Cell: (813) 695-4402
Ground Breaking Ceremony

9:00 a.m. Thursday, August 5, 2010

New 8,000 Sq. Ft. Rehabilitation Facility  
For Blind and Visually Impaired Residents of Polk and Hardee Counties

Winter Haven, Fl- Tampa Lighthouse for the Blind-Polk County Division (Lighthouse for the Blind) will break ground on a brand new, 8,000 square foot rehabilitation training facility for blind and visually impaired persons Thursday, August 5, 2010 at 9:00 a.m.  This new building will provide needed classroom, clinic and office space with a vastly improved layout for persons who are blind or visually impaired.
Lighthouse for the Blind opened its first Winter Haven facility in 1993 to provide rehabilitation programs and a Low Vision Clinic for blind and visually impaired adults residing in Polk, Hardee and Highlands Counties.
In 2000, the Lighthouse initiated an Early Intervention program for blind and visually impaired infants and young children, working with children and family members in their homes providing habilitation services, preparing the children to be ready to enter school.

In 2003, the Lighthouse initiated a Summer 

 HYPERLINK "http://www.tampalighthouse.org/Summer-Transition-for-Teens.aspx" Transition Program for high school youth ages 14-22 years old.  This program prepares them for adulthood with emphasis on job readiness.  In 2007, the Summer Transition Program was expanded to year round.
The public is invited. 
“Tampa Lighthouse’s mission is to maximize independence by helping persons who are blind and visually impaired to remain independent and safe in the home and community through daily living skills training and to provide employment opportunities through training and support to help blind persons enter or return to the workforce ,” said Sheryl Brown, Rehabilitation Services Manager for the Lighthouse.  
For further information about the event or program services, contact Sheryl Brown, Rehabilitation Services Manager at 813-251-2407.  
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